
 

 

 
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 

Regular Meeting  

February 11, 2014 
 

 

 Council presented volunteer service resolutions to Mr. and Mrs. Bart O’Connor for their 

work with the Beautification Committee and Mr. Donald Van Roosen for his work with 

the Water Committee. 

 Aberdeen Carolina and Western Railway presented the proposed antenna structure and 

the effects to the historic properties.  

 John Frye, Director of Financial Services presented the December 31, 2014 Quarterly 

Financial Statements to Council. 

 John Frye, Director of Financial Services explained the Village of Pinehurst’s mid-year 

financial projections and Council approved Ordinance 14-06 amending the budget for the 

Village of Pinehurst. 

 Council unanimously authorized the Mayor, or her designee, to enter into an agreement 

for building inspection services with Moore County. 

 Council unanimously approved Resolution #14-08 supporting the NC DOT plans to re-

paint the overhead traffic sign supports leading to the Pinehurst Traffic Circle. 

 Council unanimously approved to reconsider the rezoning of 4176 Murdocksville Road 

and hold a joint public hearing at the February 25, 2014 Village Council regular meeting. 

 Council held a discussion regarding a potential local bill authorizing a municipal 

governing body to exercise the powers granted to a Historic Preservation Commission.  


